
Holy Spirit School inspires life-long learners and ignites servant-leaders through a program 
of academic excellence grounded in the traditions and values of the Holy Catholic Church. 

August 2022

Dear Middle School Parents, 

As in the past, Holy Spirit School will provide the opportunity for our middle school students to participate in 
The Gift of Human Sexuality program.  Mr. Kevin Bohli (Youth Director for the Diocese) and Ms. Carmen 
Briceno will be the presenters of the program. 

The children will be separated by gender and grade level for these presentations.  The sessions will be on 
September 13, September 20, and September 20, 2022.  The girls may be given samples of feminine products. 

There will be a parent meeting via Zoom on Tuesday, September 6 at 7:00pm via Zoom to meet the 
presenters, review curriculum and answer any questions. 

In order for your child to participate in these sessions, a parental permission form is necessary.  If you 
do not want your child to attend, they will be sent to an alternate location during that time.  Please return the 
permission form below no later than September 9, 2022. 

Blessings always, 

Mrs. Maureen Ashby 

______________________ _________ _________________________ 
Student’s name     Grade Homeroom Teacher 

_____ Yes, my child MAY participate in The Gift of Human Sexuality Program       
_____ No, my child MAY NOT participate in The Gift of Human Sexuality Program 

_________________________________________  _______________________ 
Parent’s Signature Date 




